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Town of Collingwood 

MEDIA RELEASE 

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

Collingwood, ON - April 10, 2012 

Mayor Cooper announced today the departure of Ms. Kimberly Wingrove from the 
position of Chief Administrative Officer for the Town of Collingwood. 

The Mayor, Council and staff are thankful for Ms. Wingrove's service and contribution 
during her tenure and wish her every success in the future. 

For any further inquires please direct them to Mayor Sandra Cooper. 

Sandra Cooper, Mayor 
705.445.8451 (Office) 
705.441.4642 (Mobile) 
scooper@collingwood.ca 
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